

## **Class Placement Form**

## ADDITIONAL INFORMATION FORM FOR CLASS PLACEMENT OF STUDENTS

**Due Back FRIDAY 1st November** 

Dear Parents,

In line with DET policy, you are invited to provide confidential information which you believe should be considered in relation to your child's grade placement next year.

Please note: Requests for specific teachers will not be considered.

Student's Name:	
Current Grade:	
Current Teacher:	
Grade Level Next Year:	
Information to be considered:	









## Parent(s) / Carer(s) to read and sign:

I/We request that the information provided be considered when grades are being organised but accept that no guarantee has been made regarding compliance with this request by Grey Street Primary School.

Parent / Carer Name:	
Signature:	
Date:	
Parent / Carer Name:	
Signature:	
Date:	

Please return to Dean Gray via the school email (grey.street.ps.traralgon@education.vic.gov.au)

or via hard copy to the office by **FRIDAY the 1st November**.







